
To whom it may concern

I write to oppose the plans of taking away our beautiful green space at Firs Farm wetlands for crematorium 
space.
A lot of time & hard work has gone in to creating this much needed space.

Have you seen the amount of residents of all ages enjoying this space and becoming healthier as a result?

This space is about improving our life chances and promoting well being and health. So please please refrain 
from pursuing these plans & leave our beautiful wetlands alone.

Please can you confirm receipt of this email
Many thanks


